
From: Elizabeth Woodford  

Sent: Friday, June 13, 2014 4:48 PM 
To: Planning 

Subject: Jesuits on Wayne 

 
As a near neighbor to 1919 Wayne St, I have absolutely no objection to six Jesuits living as a functional 
family in the house on Wayne St. for these reasons: 

1. It does not entail a change in the zoning laws  

2. They strike me as likely to be quiet and considerate neighbors, as they are reported to have 
been on Ferdon  

3. They won’t add a lot of cars to curbside parking  

4. They would be an interesting addition to our neighborhood. 

 
I am more concerned about what strike me as biased notions about Catholic clergy.  Since many of the 
helping professions have been in the news with stories of sexual predation, should we also seek to 
cleanse the neighborhood of doctors (we have them), dentists (we have them), professors (we have 
them), and mental health professionals (we have them)?  
But then I would barely have any neighbors left—and I’d miss each them. 
 
The only question should be: is there a legal reason to deny the variance?    
 


